
COMMUNIQUÉ

The Board of Directors of RHT Holding Ltd (the “Company”) wishes to inform its shareholders 
and the public in general that the Company has been granted an extension till 15th November 
2024 for the submission of its audited financial statements for the financial year ended 30th 
June 2024 with the relevant regulatory authorities. 

This deferral has arisen due to some administrative delays in finalising the above-mentioned 
financial statements.  

The Directors expect that the above mentioned financial statements will be submitted not 
later than 15th November 2024.

By Order of the Board,

Navitas Corporate Services Ltd
Company Secretary

27 th September 2024

This Notice is issued pursuant to DEM Rule 21.

The Board of Directors of RHT HOLDING LTD accepts full responsibility for the accuracy of 
the information contained in this Notice.


